UA Awarded
$196,733 for
Head Start

The University of Alaska
has been awarded $196,733
for a Head Start training
program from the Office of
Economic Opportunity,
Department of Health, Educat-
ion and Welfare. An additional
$63,794 has been approved
for the state, which will
match it with $16,227.



